
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY                 July 17, 2014 
 

PSAC members rally outside their workplace for 19 minutes. 
 
ST. JOHN’S, NL - Public Service Alliance of Canada members will be rallying for 19 
minutes outside their workplace to focus on the importance of the next federal election 
set to take place on October 19 2015. 
 
“Every month, our members from the Atlantic Region are taking different actions in 
highlighting the number 19 in order to bring attention on the importance of the next 
federal election’’ says Jeannie Baldwin, PSAC Atlantic Regional Executive Vice-President.  
She also adds: “This government has no respect whatsoever for the important services 
that our members deliver to the citizens of this country and we are working diligently to 
ensure that we have a new government in place in 2015.” 
 
WHEN: Friday, July 18th from 12:00 p.m. to 12:19 p.m. 
 
WHERE: 40 Mews Place, St. John’s, NL 
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Media are welcome.   
 
Contact: Sébastien Bezeau, Regional Political Communications Officer, Public Service 
Alliance of Canada, (cell) 902-266-8589 
 


